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I am writing to support SB 179 to help ensure the continued tradition of hang gliding 

and paragliding in Oregon.  It's a common sense law that helps to protect land 

owners and also  pilots like me who occasionally need to land on privately owned 

property as we fly across Oregon's beautiful landscapes.  Free flight has been a 

tradition in Southern Oregon for 45 years! and it helps to bring tourism to the 

Applegate Valley small businesses through our flying events and community 

spectators.  Thank you for helping to keep one of these great traditions alive by 

supporting SB 179.  Sincerely, Tonia Fox, Secretary of the Rogue Valley Hang 

Gliding and Paragliding Association and Event Organizer for the Rat Route Flying 

Festival. (www.ratroute.com) 


